
MILLENNIUM CHALLENGE ACCOUNT NEPAL  
(MCA-NEPAL) 

 
REJECTION NOTICE 

 
 

Kathmandu, Nepal 
7 October 2021 

 
CONSULTANT – STAKEHOLDER RELATIONS 

(MCA-N/ETP/ICS/041) 
 
Following the MCC Program Procurement Guidelines section P1.B.2.25, The Millennium 
Challenge Account Nepal (MCA-Nepal) hereby notifies that all submitted applications for the 
procurement of CONSULTANT – STAKEHOLDER RELATIONS (MCA-N/ETP/ICS/041) 
were rejected as all the submitted applications were found non responsive to the requirements 
in the Request for Applications.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Khadga Bahadur Bisht 
Executive Director 
MCA-Nepal 


